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Coast Salish Elementary – April 2022 Construction Update 
 
School Facility 
Due to supply chain challenges and labour shortages, the school district currently is working collaboratively with the City 
of Coquitlam and the Contractor on achieving partial occupancy of the building for a September opening.  This plan will 
provide enough classroom space to operate with our current enrolment, provide outdoor play space for our students 
and ensure safe student, staff and parent access to the school.  We also want to assure everyone that your registration 
at Coast Salish is secure, and the school district is putting contingency plans in place to ensure a successful start to the 
school year.  
 
More information will be coming out in early June once we receive additional information from the Contractor.   
 
Daycare  
We have continued to work closely with the YMCA Daycare Operators to plan for our shared use of the Coast Salish 
Facility.  As the Contractor is currently focusing on completion of our school learning spaces, the designated daycare 
space will not be ready for a September 2022 opening.  As shared previously, we are working with the daycare and other 
partners exploring the opportunity of opening the before and after school portion of the daycare for September 
2022.  The Principal will be sending a formal daycare update to the parents on our daycare communication list in the 
near future.   
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